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 WE HAD A LOT OF BLOWING AND DRIFTING SNOW.  OUR DRIVERS AND MECHANICS 

WAS OUT WORKING ON PLOWING AROUND THE DISTRICT AND SOME OF THE ROUTES SO THE 

BUSES COULD GET THROUGH.  THEY TRY TO KEEP THE YARD PLOWED OUT SO THE BUSES CAN 

GET IN AND OUT OF THE BUS STALLS. 

 

 THE MECHANICS BEEN WORKING ON THE TRASH TRUCK AND ONE OF THE ACTIVITY 

BUSES.  THE HEATER WAS WORKING PROPERLY ON THE ACTIVITY BUS SO THEY CHANGED THE 

BLOWER MOTOR ON IT.  THE TRASH TRUCK HAD THE FLYWHEEL CHANGED ON IT. 

 

 LISA WORKS WITH THE DISCIPLINE ON THE BUSES SHE HAS REPORTED 13 REMOVALS 

FOR JANUARY AND 19 WRITE-UPS.  SHE HAS MET WITH THE PARENTS TO GET THEIR STUDENTS 

BACK ON THE BUS AND REMINDS THEM OF THE RULES AND REGULATIONS FOR THE BUS. 

 

 ALL THE DRIVERS’ BEEN HELPING OUT AROUND THE SHOP AND TRUANT OFFICERS 

WHEN THE STUDENTS MISS THE BUS AND NEED A RIDE TO SCHOOL AND THERE IS A 3 RIDE 

LIMIT PER QUARTER WE DO NOT COUNT THE DAYS SCHOOL STARTS 2 HOUR LATE OR IF OUR 

BUSES CAN’T GET THROUGH THE DRIFTS. 

 

 TWO MORE DRIVERS’ WAS INTERVIEWED AND WE ARE WAITING FOR THE PRE HIRING 

PROCESS TO BE COMPLETE BEFORE WE CAN PUT THEM TO WORK.  THEY BOTH ACCEPTED THE 

BUS DRIVING POSITIONS. 

 

 ELLA TAKES CARE OF ALL BUS TRIPS AND SHE HAS REPORTED A TOTAL OF 34 TRIPS FOR 

THE MONTH OF FEBRUARY.  THIS CONCLUDES OUR REPORT FOR THE MONTH. 


